
 
 

            ROAD TO THE REFORMATION 

 Luther's struggle to find peace with God 

Young Brother Martin fully dedicated himself to 
monastic life, the effort to do good works to please God 
and to serve others through prayer for their souls. Yet 
peace with God escaped him. He devoted himself to 
fasts, flagellations, long hours in prayer and 
pilgrimages, and constant confession. The more he tried 
to do for God, it seemed, the more aware he became of 
his sinfulness.Johann von Staupitz, Luther's superior, 
concluded the young man needed more work to distract 
him from pondering himself. He ordered the monk to 
pursue an academic career. In 1507 Luther was 
ordained to the priesthood. In 1508 he began teaching 
theology at the University of Wittenberg. Luther earned 
his Bachelor's degree in Biblical Studies on 9 March 
1508 and a Bachelor's degree in the Sentences by Peter 
Lombard, (the main textbook of theology in the Middle 
Ages) in 1509. On 19 October 1512, the University of 
Wittenberg conferred upon Martin Luther the degree of 
Doctor of Theology. 

  Easter Service Schedule 

ZO 6:00 am Sunrise    
Service 
ZO 7-8:30 am Breakfast 
ZO 9:00 am Easter Service  
  
Advent 
 9:30 am Breakfast 
 
Advent  
10:15 am Egg Hunt      
Bring your own baskets!! 
 
Advent  
11:00 am Easter Service 
 
Please take home your 
Lilies after service.  
Thank You 

   Congratulations to Brenda Barnett. 
She has received the 2016 Senior Civilian 
Employee of the Year Award from Naval 
Health Clinic on March 10th. 

Dear Advent Lutheran Church,  

I appreciate the scholarship program that your congregation has 
established in the name of Jack and Sarah Pinkerton. I am a 
grateful recipient of your scholarship. This allows me to study 
at the Lutheran Theological Southern Seminary in financial 
peace. I have a significant amount of debt from my 
undergraduate institution, but this scholarship allows me to 
focus on my grades, and slowly pay off my debts. I sincerely 
thank y’all  for your scholarship. 

Peace,  Natalie Cook 

Pastor Jones and Members of Advent, 

  Thank you so much for the white stole 
you sent to me. I really love it. Everyone 
including the kids love it as well. I used it 
once for a children’s sermon. It is currently 
drooping over my office book shelf as a 
decorative piece. Thank you so very much 
for it. 
Pastor Mark Metze 
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 Congratulations to Beth Meyer on her new 

granddaughter!!!    
Charlotte Ann is the daughter of Chris and 
Rachel Meyer.           

http://www.pdfcomplete.com/cms/hppl/tabid/108/Default.aspx?r=q8b3uige22



